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From: 
Sent: 
To: 
Cc: 
Subject: 

Dear Mr. Fosson, 

PUCO ContactOPSB 
Thursday, April 17, 2014 3:07 PM 
fossonr@yahoo.com 
PUCO ContactOPSB 
RE: OPSB-ContactUs 

a n APR 22 PN2='»6 

PUCO 

Thank you for your comments related to Everpower's Buckeye Winci I and II projects. Several of the comments stand 
out and are worth responding to. 

The Board does not approve any projects with fury. Please visit our website (www.opsb.ohio.gov) where you can find 
the statutory timelines which we have to adhere to. As far as "egregious setbacks" are concerned, the Board does not 
establish turbine setbacks. Rather, the Ohio legislature does. The first round of setback distances was established in 
Senate Bill 51. Setbacks were later increased in subsequent legislation. 

The Ohio Power Siting Board very much takes note of public concerns, which is reflected in each and every case 
docket. The Board bases its decision on the full case record. 

I hope this was responsive. 

Sincerely, 

Klaus Lfflnl 
Facilities, Si Environmental Analysis Division 

—Original Message— 
From: OPSB-ContactUs Fmailto:webmasterPpuc.state.oh.usl 
Sent: Wednesday, April 16, 2014 2:11 PM 
To: PUCO ContactOPSB 
Subject: OPSB-ContactUs 

This form was sent at: Apr 16, 2014 2:11 PM 

CONTACT_REASON: Complaint 
TITLE: Mr. 
FIRST_NAME: Rich 
LAST_NAME: Fosson 
EMAIL: fossonr@yahoo.com 
PHONE_NUMBER: 614-477-0905 
ALTERNATIVE_PHONE_NUMBER: 
STREET_ADDRESS1: 2853 State route 54 
STREET ADDRESS2: 

T h i s i s t o c p r t i f v t-ti-at- •-T, J 
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CITY: Urban 
STATE: OH 
ZIP: 43078 
COUNTY: Champaign 
COUNTRY: USA ' ~ 
COMPANY_NAME: Everpower 
CASE_NUMBER: Buckeye Wind I and II 

COMMENTS: Can you tell me if Obarna is running this department or whether the OPSB is run by the state of Ohio? I'm 
having a hard time distinguishing who runs it since the fury at which you are approving projects and throwing your 
fellow Ohioan's under the bus seems indicative of how Obama is running the government. I would personally like to 
thank you for the egregious setbacks you established here in Ohio for wind turbines. It really shows that you do not 
stand with the people of Ohio to ensure property values are protected and that health concerns are alleviated. If there 
is some magical donation coffer I can contribute to that will start to erode your perfect record of 16-0 of voting against 
the public please let me know. I mean there has to be a magical donation coffer somewhere for how else does all the 
people express their concerns at your hearings and you inevitably rule against them every single time. I have my 
checkbook and my pen so please let me know that donation link that all the turbine developers are contributing to. In 
closing, I would like to thank you for consistently doing nothing for the people trapped inside your approved industrial 
wind turbine zones. 

Un-Sincerely, 

Rich Fosson-Sold Out Resident by the OPSB in Champaign County 


